
Dear [Customer's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. Thank you for choosing [Transportation Service Name] 

for your recent travel needs. 

Your satisfaction is our top priority, and we continuously strive to improve our services. We 

would greatly appreciate it if you could take a few moments to provide us with your feedback. 

Please let us know how we did by answering the following questions: 

• How would you rate your overall experience with our service? 

• Was our staff helpful and courteous? 

• Did our transportation meet your expectations? 

• Any additional comments or suggestions? 

To share your feedback, please reply to this email or click here. 

Thank you for your time, and we look forward to serving you again! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Position] 

[Transportation Service Name] 
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